
                                               

 

LCC ACADEMIC SNAPSHOT 

Upcoming 

 LCC Fact Book  

 LCC 2019/2021 Catalog 

 HLC report due February 15, 

2019 

 HLC Visit March 25-27, 2019 

 STEM club coat drive is on-

going through early January 

 Faculty Senate Chair,  

Kenneth Bachica, to attend 

HLC annual Conference: 

Roadmaps for Success in 

April 

 

#LCCmatters 

Happy New Year! 

_______________________________________________________ 

Thank you to all faculty who presented course learning outcome assessments at  

December’s faculty in-service.  Thank you Nichole Collins and Betsy Sanchez for 

facilitating these efforts. Also thanks to the faculty assessment planning team for all of 

their work supporting the assessment efforts. 

____________________________________________________________________ 

Additional faculty efforts will be made to attend assessment conferences and work-

shops, renew WEAVE assessment software, and prepare GE assessment plan which 

is due in the Summer. 

____________________________________________________________________ 

New Faculty Hire—Jason Killian—Full-Time Criminal Justice Faculty  

____________________________________________________________________

News Bites 

—Thirty-four LCC students earn Vice President Honor Roll for Fall 2018.   

—The LCC Nursing National Council Licensure Examination (NCLEX) pass rate from 

    NM Board of Nursing is 95.24%! 

—Sierra Fernandez, Nursing, and Raymond Varela, STEM, accepted as co 

    presenters at NMHEAR conference February in Albuquerque. Topic: Retention and 

    Completion. Congratulations! 

—The Higher Learning Commission (HLC) is seeking feedback from students  

    regarding their student experience.  The institutional Analysis Director is  

    disseminating the survey. The student survey is anonymous and opens  

    November 14, 2019 and closes January 27, 2019 

—LCC ranked #5 at NM Tech for students transferring to New Mexico Tech University 

—Nichole Collins, Betsy Sanchez, Jessica McGee, and Dr. Lalla attend Perkins  

    workshop January 17-18 at CNM workforce 

—First Curriculum Committee meeting for Spring met on January 10 

—Academic Directors working on 2018/19 program reviews  
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Instructors: 

Remind  

students to 

take HLC  

survey. Link is 

available  from 

LCC student 

email 

 


